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The normal quantity of Regional, Section, Local Bulletins, and News-
letters have been received, recorded and placed on file.

The library has received additional material in these past few months,
most notably a large donation from Cooley’s Gardens. Since the library has
insufficient space, at this time, the boxes containing R&Is (2000-2008), 10
year check lists (1929-1999), catalogs, Bulletins, etc. reside in my living
room. There are registration cards for iris introduced by Cooley’s other than
those by Rick Ernst. Those registration cards will be placed in the Bio file
of each individual.

Many thanks go to Riley Probst for the delivery of Jim Gibson’s 11
assorted cups and two silver plates awarded by Concorso Internationale (Premio
Firenze) held by the Sutton family. Time has taken its toll and all are in
various stages of tarnish and many are in disconnected condition and will need
to be repaired and tarnish removed. 

Additional slides have been added to the library’s collection; 200 from
Hager, 540 from Figge, John Weiler (?) ane Paul Black. The Weiler and Black
slides are sufficiently large as to require multiple 3" binders per each.

The Cooley Collection has been inventoried with the exception of Box #8
which contains 35 mm, 2¼ x 2¼ and 5 x 7 slides.

Work with Janet Smith with respect to the AIS Bulletin Index continues
as well as attempting to identify photographs of individuals that Janet
doesn’t recognize.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dave Silverberg
AIS Librarian


